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Yes on HB 3213.   Please vote to prohibit selling of cosmetics tested on animals. Any 

new ingredients needing testing can be tested with more modern, computerized and 

chemical processes. It would likely add little, if anything, to the costs. The cruel 

testing on various animals is not needed. Many of us are already seeking cosmetics 

not tested on animals, but many people don't even know they have that option, or 

how to seek it. Oregon can do better to reduce unnecessary animal suffering.  


